
 

PTFA Social at the King Charles 

This Friday (2nd March) from 8pm. 

Everyone is invited and welcome to come – there will be 

no pieces of paper and no events to sign up to!! 

Just come along for a drink and a catch up! 

Hope to see anyone who can make it.   

We’ll be there from 8pm. 

 

 

 

Any questions:  rachshake@hotmail.com 


